                                                                                   SAMPLE—NOT SELECTED


May 9, 2002

Christian (last name)

111111 12th Avenue

Los Angeles, CA  90019
Dear Christian:

The California Governor's Committee for Employment of Disabled Persons is very impressed with the application you submitted for our YOUTH LEADERSHIP FORUM FOR STUDENTS WITH DISABILITIES.  However, because our selection process is very competitive we regret that you were not selected to attend this year’s forum.  We truly wish that we could accept every deserving candidate, but our program can only accommodate 60 students.

As we mentioned, we were very impressed with your accomplishments and would like to keep your name as an alternate.  A few alternate students may be invited to attend as delegates if additional openings become available.  If this situation occurs, the latest we will contact you is Friday, July 19.

We thank you for your interest in our YOUTH LEADERSHIP FORUM and wish you well.

Sincerely,

CATHERINE KELLY BAIRD
PAUL K. MILLER, PH.D.

Executive Director
Chair

Governor's Committee for
Youth Leadership Forum


Employment of Disabled Persons


